
 
Achieving Excellence 

 

FAIRHILLS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

UNIFORM POLICY 
 

Revised:  

 

 

POLICY 
Fairhills High School maintains a compulsory uniform policy.  The school 
supports the concept that a school uniform assists students to develop a sense 
of belonging; it also encourages responsibility through self-discipline and provides 
for equity through a non-discriminatory code of dress. 

 
 

GUIDELINES 
 

1.1 The wearing of the school uniform is compulsory for all students from  
         Years 7 to 12. 

 
1.2 Students are encouraged to wear their uniform neatly and correctly at all 

times including to and from the school and on all school excursions. 
                      The teacher-in-charge on a particular excursion/activity, after consultation 

with the Principal or Assistant Principal, may decide that it is inappropriate for 
students to wear school uniform on that excursion. 

 
1.3 Provision shall be made for those families for which this policy causes 

financial difficulties. 
 

1.4 The school uniform consists of three types – summer, winter and sport.   
                      The requirements of these uniforms will be widely publicised.  The correct 

summer and winter uniform may be worn at any time during the year. 
 

1.5 Appropriate procedures shall be developed to ensure a reasonable level of 
compliance with the requirements. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


